
                                                                           
 

 

 
 

 
 

Directive #3           Pages: 2 
Date:  October 20, 2018 

 
To:    Parish Council President Elect/Organization Chairs 

From: Nancy Richer, Diocesan President Elect/Organization Chair 

CC:   Diocesan Executive, Provincial President Elect/Organization Chair 

 
When we invest wholeheartedly in something, we stay to see it through. 

Lasting change takes time and a commitment to one thing. 

 

I wish to welcome new organization chairs and look forward to meeting you. 

For those just new to the position, and a little reminder: 

The duties of the organization chairperson are:  

• recruit members and maintain membership  
• leadership development  

• League resource material maintenance 
• annual reports compilation and distribution 

• life membership nomination 

Annual Report Book 

Please remember to email me your two council highlights for the Annual Report Book for 
2018 to cwlnancyricher@gmail.com.  Annual reports are your way to tell your story.  To 

share the good news of your councils with all of us.  What you do, might be the spark of 
something new for a council near or far.  Remember to share the joy of our sisterhood and 

the good news of our social justice initiatives such as homelessness and mental health. 

Membership 

Good luck with your membership drives. Remittances for 2019 membership may be sent 

in to national office after November 1, 2018.  

Annual Reports 

It is that time of year again when we all should be gathering to talk about annual 
reports. National office has advised me that the information is being included in the fall 

parish mailing which should start being sent out by the end of this week.   
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a) On-line reporting will be available starting November 1, and the deadline if you 

wish to do it on-line is January 15, 2019.   

b) If your parish wishes to do the reports on paper, instructions are included in the 
memo in the mailing, but the deadline for paper reports would be December 15, 

2018 to allow time for them to be converted for inclusion in electronic reports.  

League Resource Materials 

Please continue to use both the national and provincial websites for resource materials.  
Most materials can be down loaded free of charge.  The best part of this is that since 

materials are a few clicks away, you need only print those pages that you require.  How 

environmentally friendly is that?  

 

May our Lady of Good Counsel Bless you! 

 
 

 

 
 

Respectfully submitted. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 


